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February 16, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

I am honored to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Collin Barnes. I have been a
colleague of Mr. Barnes for the past three years serving as his supervisor.

Collin is a compassionate, dedicated, hard working educator who truly works for the best interest of
our students. He does not settle for less than 100% effort from our pupils and encourages them to set

and meet high academic standards.

For the past three years Collin has taught middle and high school English classes. Collin has also
built an American Sign Language program from the ground up.

Mr. Barnes has a great sense of humor and is well liked by his peers. Collin is a thoughtful, caring,
talented educator and would be an asset to any school district. Therefore, I without reservation,
recommend Collin Barnes for any position he may apply.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Shané K. Couch
Principal/Superintendent
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